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December 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

After School Clubs – Term 3 & 4 

We are pleased to inform you that we will be running a selection of clubs through terms 3 & 4, starting from 
Monday 13th January 2025 and ending Thursday 27th March 2025. There will be a charge per child per 
session as shown on the list below; please note that the cost shown is the total cost for terms 3 & 4. 

Children in receipt of pupil premium are entitled to one free club per term. Please contact the office if you 
would like to request a place for your child.  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS MODULE 3 AND 4 
Day Club Led By Location Year 

Group Time Notes Cost 

Monday Board 
Games Mr Ward Hawthorn 1-6 15:15 - 16:15 PE kit needed. 

MAX 30 children £20.00 

Tuesday KS2 Netball Miss Brown & 
Mrs Rye Mini Pitch 3-6 15:15 - 16:15 PE kit needed. 

MAX 30 children £20.00 

Tuesday Book Club Mrs 
Payne-Cook Library R-6 15:15 - 16:15 PE kit needed. 

MAX 15 children £20.00 

Tuesday Jewellery 
Making 

Mrs Hill & Mrs 
K Williams TBC 2-6 15:15 - 16:15 MAX 30 children £25.00 

Wednesday EYFS/KS1 
Fit & Fun 

Mrs Reed & 
Mrs 

Payne-Cook 

Field / Mini 
Pitch R-2 15:15 - 16:15 MAX 30 children £20.00 

Thursday Young 
Voices Choir 

Mrs H 
Williams & 
Mrs Reed 

Beech 
Classroom 3-6 15:15 - 16:15 

Only open to the 
40 children 

already booked 
to attend Young 

Voices  

£20.00 

Thursday KS2 
Bushcraft* Mr Townsend Field 3-6 15:15 - 16:15 

Wellies & 
outdoor clothing 

needed. 
MAX 12 children 

£20.00 

Thursday UKS2 
Football 

Mr Dix & Mr 
Cosgrove Field 5-6 15:15 - 16:15 

PE/Football kit 
needed. 

MAX 30 children 
£20.00 

Thursday EYFS/KS1/ 
KS2 Lego 

Mrs 
Payne-Cook Library R-6 15:15 - 16:15 MAX 20 children £20.00 

 
*Due to its popularity and limited spaces, children will only be able to sign up for Bushcraft once in an 
academic year. Please do not sign your child up if they did Bushcraft during Terms 1 & 2. In the event of the 
club not being full, we will open it up to more children. 
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All clubs can be booked via the ‘Clubs’ module in the My Child At School (MCAS) app and places will be 
allocated on a first come first served basis. If the maximum number is reached in a club, the system will 
add your child to a waiting list instead. Clubs MUST be paid for at the time of booking otherwise the place 
will be allocated to another child: basket contents will expire after 5 minutes. 

Please note that we are unable to offer any partial refunds if your child decides to leave the club, similarly, 
no refunds will be issued for any missed weeks as fees will have already been allocated to staffing and/or 
materials. It is also worth noting, that if your child does not attend three sessions, they will be removed 
from the club with no refund provided. In addition, if clubs do not reach their minimum requirement for 
attendees, we may need to cancel the availability of the club - should this happen, a full refund would be 
provided. 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 

Hannah Penning 
Principal 
Marden Primary Academy 
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